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January 2, 2018 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  
 
On behalf of everyone here at LaSalle Academy, we hope you are having a wonderful New Year 
thus far! We are truly excited host our 7th Annual “MLK Middle School Challenge” on Monday, 
January 15th, 2018. For the past 6 years, this event has been a wonderful opportunity for 7th & 
8th grade students/teams to visit our school and participate in our basketball event. This year 
we will have six games throughout the day! 
 
For the fifth year in a row, we will be having the “LSA Invitational Game”. This game is 
designed for 7th and 8th graders who may not be on a team or their team is not participating in 
our event this day. The LSA Invitational game will begin at 10am.  
 
La Salle Academy is accredited by the Middle States Association of Schools and Colleges and 
accredited by the U.S. Department of Education as a “Blue Ribbon National School of 
Excellence.” La Salle Academy is a small school with an enrollment of approximately 325 
students and has a challenging college preparatory curriculum that includes Honors, Regents & 
Advanced Placement courses. We are extremely proud of our 12:1 student/teacher ratio as well 
as our class sizes averaging 23 students.  
 
We would like to invite your son to participate in one of our “Invitational Games” and we have 
included the permission slip required for his participation. If your son wishes to participate, 
please contact our Admissions Director, Mr. Chin (AChin@LaSalleAcademy.org) or call him at 
212.475.8940 ext. 240 to register.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email.  
 
We hope to see you on Monday, January 15th! 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
Jerome Pannell 
Assistant Principal for Student Services 
Athletic Director 
JPannell@LaSalleAcademy.org  
212.475.8940 ext 306 
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PARENTAL REQUEST FOR CHILD’S PARTICIPATION  

ON A SCHOOL SPONSORED FIELD TRIP 

 

 

 

       January 2, 2018 
 
Dear Principal: 

 
 Please allow my child ______________________________________ from 

_________________________________ School in Grade ____ to participate in the LaSalle 

Academy MLK CYO Challenge Invitational Game which will be held on Monday, January 16th, 

2017 beginning at 10am.  My child should arrive at LaSalle no earlier than 9:30am and game will 

be finished by 11am. The day will be highlighted by several CYO games and the all of the games 

will conclude by 4pm.  

 

 I understand that the school authorities will take reasonable precautions against 

accident, personal injury and loss of, or damage to, property while going to, from and at the site 

of the trip, but they or the Archdiocese of New York are not assuming and legal liability for any 

such occurrence except and liability based on their failure to take such reasonable precautions. 

 

 
 
      __________________________________ 
      Parent’s Signature 
 
      __________________________________ 
      Home Address 
 
      __________________________________ 
      Telephone Number 
 
 
 


